
Children under the age of five are twice as likely to die in a fire than the rest of us. That’s why parents and others 
who care for babies and toddlers need to pay special attention to fire safety. Keep matches and lighters out of reach,
test your smoke alarms monthly, change the batteries at least once a year, and practice a home fire escape plan.

PREPARE. PRACTICE. PREVENT THE UNTHINKABLE.
A Fire Safety Campaign for Babies and Toddlers

For a free Parents’ Guide, visit www.usfaparents.gov
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